
VFW National Convention Update II

National council votes to hold national convention

May 07, 2021

KANSAS CITY, Mo. — Yesterday, the VFW National Council of Administration voted on
and approved the decision to execute a business only, 122nd VFW National Convention in
Kansas City, Missouri. 

The vote came just one week after the VFW announced the impossibility of the event taking
place at the Baltimore Convention Center in Maryland as originally planned, due to the
coronavirus pandemic. 

The 122nd VFW National Convention will take place July 31 – August 3, 2021.

The tentative business agenda can be accessed here.  

This remains a fluid situation and more information, to include housing specifics will be
made available as details are confirmed. 

The VFW thanks everyone for their patience and flexibility as together we work to navigate
these challenging times.
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